
Nadia Petersen, our LTPT representative in Cape 
Town, along with her husband Clarence leads the 
team counting out the food vouchers for later 
distribution. Nadia wrote:

 ‘The day was successful, we appreciate you Mr G 
….. you will never know how amazed the staff 
were to see that LTPT did this for Langa ECDs. 
People long for such assistance and we 
appreciate you and The Team.! 123 go LTPT 
CHEERS!’

Fergus Pickles -  
Gower Ultra Marathon

Final donations for this 34 mile run last 
November amounted to £5,120, more than 
doubling Fergus’ target. This enabled LTPT to 
send food vouchers worth £3,000 to help out 39 
pre-schools in the last week of the Christmas 
term and the other £2,000 was transferred into 
the SHOP fund for the building planned to support 
the Langa Early Child Development Forum. 
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Principals gathering to collect their vouchers.
Yolisa Gqirani, the Nomonde Educare 
Administrator reports: 
‘Delivering vouchers to Principals in a hottest 
Day was a fruitful exercise. Everybody smiled 
when the ECD Forum Chairperson and her 
Committee gave each school the envelope. 
Since it was outdoors they couldn’t open their 
envelopes and take out the vouchers because 
of their safety’.
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Our Next Event – 
Gin & Jazz at 
The Gatsby

An elegant evening of 
cocktails, fine dining & the Al 

Nicholls Jazz Quartet.

Wed 13 March 2024 
6.45 - 11pm

Tickets - contact Gordon

Exciting Progress

One of the working sketches for the  Resource 
Centre produced for Chris Beech, the Project 
Manager, by David Talbot of Platform, a Cape 
Town practice covering property, architecture 
and sustainability. 

Agreement of these sketches with the Langa 
Early Child Development Centre is the essential 
first step in preparation for discussion with the 
City of Cape Town on the location of the 
building on public land within Langa Township.

The next Trio meeting to progress the project 
will be on 7 February (reference Newsletter 46 
Page 1).


